THE Archbishop of York



Bishopthorpe Palace Bishopthorpe York YO23 2GE

Tel: (01904) 707021 Fax: (01904) 772389

www.archbishopofyork.org

13 December 2017

Dear Rich,

Thank you very much for hosting me at your lovely school during my recent Mission weekend in the Selby Deanery.

It was a great joy to chat with the pupils and your staff. The children were very engaging. There was a wonderful atmosphere in the school and I do pray that it will continue to be a place where all are enabled to flourish.

I am extremely grateful for the wonderful photos you sent through and very much enjoyed lunch at the Golden table.

As you approach the Christmas holidays, I do pray that all the staff and pupils enjoy a well-earned break and return refreshed in body, mind and spirit, in the New Year.

With every blessing,

Mr Rick Weights
Monk Fryston Primary School
Chestnut Green,
Monk Fryston,
LEEDS
LS25 5PN

